
Ms • .Jane Cramer 

JENNIFER J. PRUETT 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

P. O. BOX 244 
CERRILLOS, NEW MEXICO 87010 

(505) 471-1019 

January 19, 1993 

Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
525 Camino de los Marquez 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502 

By Facsimile Transmission 

Re: Document Request, PNM Person Station 

Dear Ms. Cramer: 
As we discussed by telephone this afternoon, I work for the 

Law Firm of Eaves, Bardacke and Baugh, and on their behalf am 
requesting copies of the following three documents: 

1. Groundwater/Core logs for wells drilled to date; delivered to 
you 1/4/93. 
2. Groundwater flow cross sections; delivered to you 1/4/93. 
3. List of wells within one mile radius of Person Station; 
delivered to you 11/30/92. 

Our understanding is that NMED requested these documents from 
PNM by letter dated October 15, 1992, and that they are all 
currently in your possession. As some of them are oversized and 

therefore would be difficult to duplicate in your office, we would 
be happy to pay for their copying at Alphagraphics in College 
Plaza. As our request is limited and specific, we hope you can 
accommodate it today. As we discussed, I will meet you at 2:00 
p.m. today to review the documents. 

Additionally, I would like to review ----PNM 1 s contaminant 
migration evaluation which was also delivered· to you 1/4/93. 
However, you have informed me that I cannot review this item for 14 
working days. If you can expedite this in any way I would 

appreciate it. Please call me as soon as I may review this 

document. 
Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

cc: John M. Eaves, Esq. 


